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West Clare Railway Greenway 

Section 2 Ennis to Ennistymon 

Clare County Council is currently progressing the Constraints Study for Section 2 of the West Clare Railway 

Greenway between Ennis and Ennistymon.   

The purpose of this public consultation is to invite submissions from the public and interested stakeholders 

regarding the scheme study area.  This information will be used by the design team to identify the 

constraints within the study area and thereafter develop route corridor options with a view to minimising, 

where possible, the impacts of the project on the surrounding environment and communities.  

PUBLIC CONSULTATION No. 1 

will take place; 

from Friday 7th October 2022 

to Friday 28th October 2022 

Website Address:  www.clarecoco.ie  

The consultation will contain the following information: 

• Brochure 

• Comment Form and  

• Study Area Drawings. 

These documents will also be on display at the following locations from Friday 7th October for 3 weeks: 

• Clare County Council, Áras Contae an Chláir, New Road, Ennis, Co. Clare 

• Ennistymon Library, The Square, Ennistymon 

Clare County Council welcomes your submissions, which can be made by return to the above locations or 

via post to West Clare Railway Greenway S2 PC1, PMO, Clare County Council, Buttermarket Building, 

Drumbiggle Road, Ennis, Co. Clare, V95 DXP2  

or via email: WCRGEnnistoEnnistymon@rod.ie 

A telephone facility will also be made available through ROD Consulting Engineers for members of the 

public who don’t have access to the above submission methods.  

For more information on the consultation please visit the website, or display locations, as listed above. 

http://www.clarecoco.ie/
mailto:WCRGEnnistoEnnistymon@rod.ie

